
Moreton Say CE Primary School 
Moreton Say, Market Drayton 

 
 Shropshire TF9 3RS 

 01630 638 465 
 moretonsayadmin@addmorefed.shropshire.sch.uk 

 www.moretonsay.shropshire.sch.uk 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Henney, 
BA(Hons), MEd, NPQH, NASENCO 

 

 
 
 
 

ADDMORE FEDERATION 
‘Together we add more’ 

Friday 26th November 2021 XI 

This Half Term’s Value: Hopefulness 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Welcome to this week’s Newsletter. It has been a wonderfully busy week here at Moreton 

Say. The children have all been working hard; children in Class 2 enjoyed yet another Zoom 

chat with a famous author and CBBC presenter, Maddie Moate meanwhile Class 3 and 4 

have enjoyed a visit to Fordhall Farm.  

It has been great to hear feedback from our school councils regarding their learning and 

some of the events that the Fun and Games council have organised!  

There is also a heightening sense that Christmas may be just around the corner! It is so 

exciting to hear the sound of Christmas Carols being sung and talk of Christmas trees and 

decorations! In Reception, the children have put up their new role play area ready for 

Christmas: A Christmas post office linked to The Jolly Postman story!  

This week’s school council news comes from the Fun and Games Committee … keep up 

the great fundraising work everyone!  

In other news ….  

Attendance 

This week’s winners are … Class21!  

 

Class  This week  Last week ….  

1  89.8% 98.5% 

2  99.6% 96.4% 

3  90.7% 98.1% 

4  91.2% 93.5% 

Whole School  93.6% 96.6% 

 

We Still have our top score of 99.7% to beat – Come on everyone we can do it!! 

 

This week’s Star Pupils!  

This week’s pupils of the week are:  

Nursery - Korah-Belle Saunderson for being very kind and helpful. 
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Class 1 – Autumn Howell has worked really hard this week and was able to write a 

caption independently with a capital letter, finger spaces and full stops. 

Class 2 – Class 2 Charlie Black - For always being super helpful and kind to all of his friends.  

Class 3 – Tabitha Baxter for always working hard and setting a good example 

Class 4 – Jamie - For having an amazing attitude to all his learning and using his own time 

to help support the Fun and Games committee. We are also really proud of you for 

representing our school so well at the hockey competition. 

 

Class 3 & 4 Trip to Fordhall Farm 

 

We had an amazing time at Ford Hall farm on Wednesday. We enjoyed our tour of the 

farm and having the opportunity to see all the animals and also feed them. We found out 

lots about their care. We also enjoyed the time we spent den making together and 

producing models out of clay. Our instructors Mike and Mike were really interesting and 

informative and we enjoyed them teaching us. Thank you to all at Fordhall Farm! 

 

Nursery Day  

Nursery have asked that we issue a polite reminder to parents that the nursery day is 9am-

3pm. We thank you for your support in this matter. Breakfast club is available (Long and 

Short Sessions). Please enquire at the office if you wish to book a place.  

 

University of Chester Students  

Today we said farewell to our two final year University of Chester Students; Mr Tipton and 

Miss Jones. They will return to us for their final placements before graduating in the Summer 

Term. We wish them all the best and we will see you soon!  

And finally …. 

 

Hockey Tournament at Maurice Chandler  

On Thursday pupils in Year 5 and 6 from both Adderley and 

Moreton Say competed in a hockey competition at Maurice 

Chandler against other schools in the area. Whilst we didn't 

win, we enjoyed the opportunity to compete against other 

schools and play as a team.  The children showed great 

sportsmanship during the morning and I was really proud of 

them!  

 

Mrs Baillie PE Lead  

 

 

Wishing everyone a wonderfull weekend! 

Mrs S. Henney  
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Fun and Games Council Newsletter – Edition 1  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Welcome to the first edition of the Fun and Games Council Newsletter. We have been very 

busy over the last few weeks fundraising and supporting many charities, such as MacMillan 

Cancer Support and Children in Need. 

In October we raised money for the charity Macmillan, we recognise that this is an important 

charity and it is close to a lot of our hearts. For MacMillan we held a coffee afternoon in our 

village hall. We were very lucky that both staff, children, parents and carers spent their time 

and money to help make/buy cakes for us to sell. The Fun and Games Council along with 

Mrs Jones and years 5 and 6 were busy helping serve cakes and tea and coffee to our 

lovely parents and carers. It was lovely to see so many of you popping in for cake and a 

coffee. It was also so lovely to say hello and have a natter after feeling so separated last 

year due to the Coronavirus. Thank you for all your support. We all hope you enjoyed the 

cake and coffee as much as we did.  

Our next fundraising event was held last 

Friday 19th of November, which was 

national Children in Need day. We talked 

about the purpose of Children in Need in 

assembly and how we can raise money 

to support children who are less fortunate 

than us. We decided as a council to host 

lots of fun activities to fundraise.  

In the hall we set up a cake sale. The 

cakes had special Pudsey stickers on 

them and we also had shortbread 

Christmas biscuits to sell. As a council, we 

would like to say a big thank you to Lisa (Mrs Cakau), Mrs Dykes and all the children at 

Cookery Club who took the time and effort to make us these delicious cakes to sell. The 

cakes were very popular!  

We also held a book sale and ‘guess the amount of sweets in a jar’. For those of you 

wondering there were 62 sweets in the jar. Well done to those of you who guessed correctly. 

Outside, to fundraise, we drew a big chalk Pudsey outside which we filled with everyone’s 

coppers. We managed to fill the whole Pudsey up with 1ps and 2ps which was fantastic. A 

massive thank you to everyone who donated to such a wonderful cause. Altogether we 

raised a huge amount of money for Children in Need. We are very much looking forward to 

more fundraising throughout the New Year.  

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

Many thanks 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Miss Clarke, Jamie, Evie, Charlie, Harry, Dylan, Jess and Ruben 
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Moreton Say Diary Dates 2021 – 2022  
 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 

Wednesday 1st - Arthog – Parents to return permission slip and deposit £55 (Years 5 and 6) 

Thursday 2nd – Cookery Club Cancelled due to staff training 

Friday 3rd - Reception & Class 2 – Zoom meeting with Nick Sharratt 

Friday 3rd – Non-uniform day for a Draw Prize Hamper donation  

Monday 6th - Reception – Year 6 – Dick Whittington panto @ Festival Drayton.  Please collect children 

from the Drayton Festival Centre @ 3pm. Taxi pupils will be transported from The Festival Drayton. After 

School Care cancelled. 

Wednesday 8th - Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 9th – Cookery Club. Last session 

Tuesday 14th – School Performance @ The Clive Hall, Moreton Say (afternoon & evening) 

Wednesday 15th – School performance @ The Clive Hall, Moreton Say (morning) 

Friday 17th - Last day of term 

 

JANUARY 2022 

Tuesday 4th - Children return to School/Nursery 

 

 
 

 

 


